
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  All Principals  
 
cc:  Deb Crawford, Superintendent of Education 
  Ann Sutton, Superintendent of Education 
  Brenda Courey, Assistant Superintendent of Education 
  School Secretaries 
   
From:  Dan Parr, Director of Education 
 
Date:  March 11, 2015 
 
Re: SISTER ANGELA ZUKOWSKI PRESENTATIONS 
 APRIL 8TH IN CHATHAM & APRIL 9TH IN SARNIA    
 
This is a reminder of the Sister Angela Zukowski presentations in Chatham and Sarnia, which 
are funded by our Parent Reaching Out grant for 2014-2015.  These events will take place on 
Wednesday, April 8, 2015  from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. at St. Ursula Catholic School in  
Chatham; and Thursday, April 9, 2015 from 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. at the St. Patrick’s Catholic 
High School theatre.   
 
Sister Angela has received numerous national and international awards and recognition for her 
contributions to Catholic education. She has a particular interest and expertise in faith in our 
digital age of robust social media, computer and digital technologies.   
 
I am asking that each elementary school community send 10 representatives, including staff, 
parents and school council members.  At the secondary level, I am asking that schools have 
participation from 15 school community members, including staff, parents, school council 
members and student council members.   
 
We will also invite Deanery members and parish representatives from the Kent and Sarnia 
Deaneries. 
 
I am sure you will agree that the April 8 and 9 dates will be upon us quickly and so I am asking 
that you please act on this immediately.  Please RSVP directly to Joss Segeren by email at 
josselynne.segeren@st-clair.net with your numbers by Monday, March 30, 2015. 


